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Members present
Patrick Canan, Bill Mignon, Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Anthony Coleman

Meeting called to order at 9 AM

A. Meeting Opening

1. Call to Order by School Board Chair

2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools

B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Kelly Barrera attended the CareerSource Board meeting on October 28. She
stated Ms. Eda Everton would be retiring from the board and CareerSource is
currently accepting applications for this position.

Bev Slough stated Ms. Kelly Green VAB representative is resigning and this position
will be available. She reminded everyone this position is for small business owners.

Tim Forson brought up St. Johns County School District celebrations. Ms. Allison
Olson, Principal for Patriot Oaks Academy, was named SJCSD Principal of the Year.

Mr. Trevor Abbs, Assistant Principal for St. Augustine High School, was named SJCSD
Assistant Principal of the Year. He shared that this week is Gifted Education week and
gave information about the K-12 Gifted program.

C. Workshop Topics
1. Strategic Plan 2022 presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools

2. Redistricting Discussion presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for
Planning and Government Relations

3. Controlled Open Enrollment for 2022-23 SY presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive
Director for Planning and Government Relations

4. Board Committee Assignments presented by Tim Forson, Superintendent of Schools and
Board Members.

D. Public Comment

1. Stacie Morales, Nocatee, FL.
Ms. Morales spoke about the strategic plan and SJCSD budget.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Kelly Barrera shared she would be attending an Overdose Awareness Seminar held
at Crosswater Community Church on November 9 at 6:30 p.m.

Bill Mignon shared that he met with teachers and staff at Pedro Menendez High Schooal,
October 21, to speak about the passing of a teacher. He was impressed with the ceremony
and memories shared by students and fellow teachers. Mr. Mignon shared the loss of a
teacher not only impacts students, but teachers and staff.

Patrick Canan thanked the staff for the efforts of their presentations. He reminded
board members of the Executive Session immediately following the workshop and the
Joint Meeting at the County Commissioners Building at 1:30 p.m.

F. Adjournment at 10:26 a.m.
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